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I appreciate all of the work that the State of Alaska has already done in preparation for
microreactors, including the passage of SB 177. Microreactors hold great promise to provide clean,
reliable, and affordable electricity and heat to communities across Alaska. Commercial advanced
microreactors are new to Alaska and therefore there will undoubtedly be some confusion between
utilities, microreactor companies, and State agencies surrounding initial deployment. To help
minimize the confusion, the Alaska DEC creating a webpage with the appropriate points of contact
within the relevant state agencies and their contact information would be much appreciated. Thank
you for requesting public input and working towards ensuring the smoothest deployment of this
important technology as possible!


